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Notice of FY23 First Half Result and Conference Call 

Breville Group Limited advises that its results for the half year ended 31 December 2022 are 
due to be released to the ASX on Tuesday 14 February 2023. 
 
The results will be presented in an investor and analyst telephone briefing by Breville Group’s 
CEO, Jim Clayton, and Group CFO, Martin Nicholas, at 9.00am AEDT on Tuesday 14 
February 2023. 
 
To participate in the telephone briefing please register here: 
https://s1.c-conf.com/diamondpass/10028216-2uxy6h.html 
 
For all media questions and interviews, please separately contact General Manager, Global 
Communications, Lucy Martyn on lucy.martyn@breville.com.au. 
 
The release of this announcement was authorised by Craig Robinson, Joint Company 
Secretary. 
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